
Site	Remediation	Reform	Act	(SRRA)	Listserv	Archives	
October	25,	2016	-	[SRRA]:	Status	of	Next	Licensed	Site
Remediation	Professional	(LSRP)	Licensing	Exam

From: owner-srra@listserv.state.nj.us;	on	behalf	of;	SRRA
<SRRA@dep.nj.gov>

To: srra@listserv.state.nj.us

Date	&	Time: 10/25/2016	12:00:00	PM

Subject [SRRA]:	Status	of	Next	Licensed	Site	Remediation	Professional
(LSRP)	Licensing	Exam

[SRRA]:	Status	of	Next	Licensed	Site	Remediation	Professional	(LSRP)	Licensing
Exam

The	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	(the	Board)	is	currently
developing	the	next	Licensed	Site	Remediation	Professional	(LSRP)	exam,	with	a
goal	of	administering	the	LSRP	exam	in	late	Spring	of	2017.	Due	to	unforeseen
contractual	issues,	the	Board	cannot	yet	set	a	date	certain	for	administration	of
the	LSRP	exam,	nor	can	it	open	the	application	period.	Updates	on	the	date	for	the
LSRP	exam	and	the	application	period	will	be	provided	via	listserv	and	the	Board's
website	at	www.nj.gov/lsrpboard/	under	the	Announcements	banner	on	the	right
side	of	the	screen.	Please	check	this	routinely.	The	Board	regrets	any
inconvenience	this	may	cause.
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